Attachiment 6

Erik Lundquist

To: Ted Osborne
Subject: RE: ABC License Questions

From: Ted Osborne [mailto:ted@olabisiwines.com]
Sent: Tuesday, February 03, 2015 10:26 AM

To: Erik Lundquist; Kimberly Wedlake

Subject: Re: ABC License Questions

We do have one [ABC License] located at 1617 Cedar Street in Calistoga. I'll look into getting you a copy.

We have multiple grape sources. Napa chardonnay in Oak Knoll
Napa Cabernet Sauvignon in Calistoga

Napa Zinfandel in Saint Helena

Napa Cabernet Sauvignon from Howell Mountain.

Merlot from Calistoga

We own no vineyards at this time.
Ted Osborne
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